

Dear Talent and Parents,

Thank you for your interest in Clark Talent. We are happy to place your child in our KIDZ database and any projects that come up, you will be called. Call backs are based on age, size, ethnicity, or skills; from kindergarten to seniors.

We work with a global publishing company in Orlando, along with all of the casting directors. Please call or email us, so we can keep in touch.

These are paying jobs, but most are during school hours. All we need is a snapshot mailed to us with name, DOB, size, and all contact phone numbers.

Thank you,

John and Nancy Clark